
 
 

 

Citizen Bond Planning Committee 

The Laguna Madre Water District (LMWD) is committed to providing reliable, safe, high quality water 

and wastewater services.  To fulfill this goal, the District must continually evaluate our facilities and 

support systems to determine if our infrastructure is equipped to best support the future of our local 

communities. 

In response to the District's aging and evolving infrastructure needs, LMWD is considering a possible 

bond election and would like to invite you to serve on its 2019-2020 Citizen Bond Planning Committee.  

The committee is an invaluable group of community members formed to study the infrastructure needs 

of the District and present a recommendation to the LMWD Board of Directors for consideration. 

If you are interested, please sign up at the Customer Service Desk, at 105 Port Road, Port Isabel, TX by 

May 31, 2019. Thank you. 




